
HEAD OF SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

YOYOGI  INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 

INSIDE THIS
ISSUE

Food Drive

Upcoming Events

2025-26 Calendar

Uniform Reminder

Dec.18-Jan. 8   Winter Break 
Dec.18-Dec. 27 Winter Camp             
January 9         First Day of Classes 2025
January 16        Jinnan Campus Meeting
Feb 10-11            Mid-Term Break
Feb. 19-21          Grade 6/7/8  Ski Trip
March 21            Student-Led Conferences
March 24-28    Spring Holidays

Follow
us!

Winter Concert 2024
Thank you for coming to the concert this past Friday. The
students were able to stand on stage, feel a little nervous, and
fight through it to deliver a great program. Performing in front
of an audience is a challenge, even when it is mom and dad.
Thank you again to Mr. Prescott for his leadership in the
concert preparation and performance.   

Winter Holidays

Happy Holidays 
from the Yoyogi

Staff



We will be tightening up with
the uniforms for our students
in the new year. Most of the
students do wear dark blue
bottoms each day. Please
make sure your child is
prepared. 
Students are encouraged to
always dress for the weather
as they will be outside for PE
and recess times.  Students
are permitted to wear coats
and warm clothing as
needed.

Thank you to Yoyogi Friends
for all of the help to set up
the Winter Concert. It is
always nice having parent
participation in school
events. 
Yoyogi Friends is open to all
parents with children at
Yoyogi IS. Please join us at
one of the meetings in the
New Year. January 16 will be
an information meeting
focused on the new Jinnan
Campus.

Thank you for your donations
to the Food Bank. The staff at
Second Harvest was grateful
for the 8 full boxes of food
items that will help those in
need this winter season.
Students were excited to
donate food and earn some
Colour House points too. A
special thank you to Mr. Harris
and Ms. Gillespie for their
leadership on this event.

Yoyogi Friends Uniforms

Food Drive
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The Staff at Yoyogi IS wish your family a Restful Holiday and
Happy New Year!

Thank you Parents!




